
Special Greetings 
to the 

** 96th Peripatetic Seminar  
on Sheaves and Logic ** 

     

October 11th-12th, 2014,  
Palermo, Italy, 

and with special thanks for 
     

Celebrating the 60th birthday  
of Pino Rosolini! 



Let it also be known that


October 11th, 2014



is the 82nd birthday of


Dana S. Scott,



who sends these greetings.


   



Together with friends, colleagues, and


students in the UK and in Europe,


we started these seminars in the 



mid-70s, and it is really amazing to see


them continuing and evolving!





But Pino deserves  some special thanks. 
     

Over the years, he, former 
students, later students, 
and many colleagues 

have protected me from 
the worst stings of   

those  “little arrows”  of  
Category Theory!   

    
I shall remain eternally 

grateful!   — DSS 
!

        Scott posing as St. Sebastian.


